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PRESS RELEASE 
Monday 30th July 2018

Organisations unite to remove river litter

7 shopping trollies, 6 bikes and a bench were amongst the larger items removed from the River Stour in Ashford on Friday 27th July when a team from Natural England joined forces with Kentish Stour Countryside Partnership’s Our Stour project. 

The group focused on the stretch of river from Ashford International to North Park and removed around 250-300 bottles/cans, 10 traffic cones, 2 scooters, an office chair and a longbow to name but a few of the objects. 
Our Stour Officer, Lauren Baker said “you never know quite what to expect when you do a river clean up but even we were dismayed at the variety of objects found. Whilst doing the litter pick we saw several water fowl families, numerous fish and stunning dragonflies, it is a nice feeling knowing that we have removed hazards from their habitat but this is only a small stretch of the Ashford Green Corridor and litter unfortunately can be found everywhere. We hope to organise more river clean ups in the near future but for now we urge everyone to use bins provided or take their litter home.”

For further details please contact Kentish Stour on 03000410900 or email kentishstour@kent.gov.uk 

Photo attachments: 1) Team photo after litter pick with majority of rubbish collected 2) bench removed from the Great Stour 3) a trolley full of rubbish
Mobile contact: 07921038049 Lauren Baker- Our Stour Officer
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